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We encourage guests to use the parking lots at the Westside Church (2051 NW Shevlin Park Rd) and the Latter-day Saints Church 
(2555 NW Shevlin Park Rd). The College will be running complimentary shuttles service to and from the campus from both 
locations, every 5 to 10 minutes, beginning at 3:30 p.m.


